
 

 

Heather Gifford, M.S.N., B.S.N., R.N. 

2480 SE 37th Street 

Ocala, Fl 34471 

352-843-4742 

hngifford@gmail.com 

August 12, 2015 

Stephanie Ehrisman 

Rasmussen College 

Ocala Florida  

Dear Stephanie, 

I am writing in response to your advertisement in the online job postings at Rasmussen, Ocala Campus, 

for a Full-time Faculty position at the College of Nursing.  After reading the job description, I am 

confident that my skills, values and passions are congruent with the position requirements and 

Rasmussen’s mission. 

I will be completing my Masters in Nursing Education degree in December and I am actively 

considering my options for my career.  I have always enjoyed working with nursing students and as my 

resume demonstrates, I have spent a number of years with a focus on career development and staff 

development.   

My past three years of experience with a focus on the patient and the patient experience makes me 

uniquely qualified to Mentor students of nursing in not only the technical aspects of nursing practice but 

also to develop the skills to provide the compassionate, patient centered care that is so valued. 

I would welcome the opportunity to further discuss this position with you. If you have questions or 

would like to schedule an interview, please contact me by phone at 352-843-4742  or by e-mail at 

hngifford@gmail.com.  I have enclosed my resume for your review, and I look forward to hearing from 

you. 

Sincerely, 

Heather Gifford, MSN, BSN, RN 

Enclosure: Resume, full CV available upon request 
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